SCOUT NEWS December 2008

Despite December being a short month due to the Christmas Post and
the Christmas Holidays, we did have a couple of activities to enjoy

On Friday 12™, we all went on our planned night hike around
Irby village. This was great fun and most of us managed to get
covered in mud and not all accidently either - good funl!l

We had another great evening out on Thursday 18 ™ to the
bowling alley at Bromborough where ASL
Keith won. We think this was partly due
to the practice he had a couple of weeks
before on a Leaders night out.

During January we will be focussing on challenge badge work and beginning
practice for the District Backwoods Cooking competition which will be taking
place in March.



